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Date: 

Revised financial calendar 2014 

Please be informed that the announcement of the company's interim financial report 
H1 2014 has been changed from 21 August 2014 to 20 August 2014, and the 
announcement of the interim financial report Q1-Q3 has been changed from 20 
November 2014 to 19 November 2014. 

Financial calendar 2014: 

 Interim financial report H1 2014 20 August 2014 
 Interim financial report Q1-Q3 2014 19 November 2014 

 

Kent Arentoft   Michael T Andersen 
Chairman of the Board of Directors CEO 
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